
 Graham Family Foundation 
 Ms. Dorothy Graham 
 544 61st Street 
 Oakland, CA 94609 

 May 10, 2023 

 Dear Dorothy and Rick, 

 We are writing to express our deep gratitude to the Graham Family Foundation for a grant of 
 of $17,000 to Not In Our School for your current fiscal year ending 8/31/23. 

 Our work to engage students and educators in addressing antisemitism, hate and bias is both 
 urgent and timely.  We appreciate your support for dissemination of our new film, Repairing the 
 World: Stories From the Tree of Life to public schools.  We are already seeing remarkable 
 responses to the film.  With this grant, we will be able to create new assets for teachers and 
 students that help them explore the issues raised in the film. 

 The grant from the Foundation will also support deeper engagement with teachers through the 
 NIOS free interactive professional development workshop series. 
 We look forward to sharing results from new teachers who become involved this year. We have 
 our eyes on outreach to schools and teachers who may not receive regular professional 
 development opportunities in this topic area. 

 We continue to be buoyed by your support, and grateful for the assets we have been able to 
 assemble for Not In Our School because of grants from The Graham Family Foundation. 

 Thank you again!  We look forward to successful actions and impact in the coming months, and 
 look forward to your ongoing advice and support. 

 Thank you for giving meaning to our message:  We Can Stop Hate, Together. 

 Sincerely, 

 Patrice O'Neill and Pardeep S. Kaleka 
 Co-Executive Directors 
 poneill@theworkinggroup.org  pkaleka@theworkinggroup.org 
 Your donation is tax deductible. No goods or services were received in association with this gift. 
 The federal identification number for The Working Group/Not In Our Town is 94-3082546. 

mailto:poneill@theworkinggroup.org
mailto:pkaleka@theworkinggroup.org

